Parish Hall AGM Meeting 3.6.14

Apologies; B Taylor (due the army commitments)

Present;

Agree previous; AGM minutes

Chairman's statement;

This last year has seen a lot of great happenings at the hall. We enjoyed St Patricks night, a French evening, a Euro evening. Our thanks to Rob & Karen Coultard, Caroline Stagg, Keron Taylor, Gill Gould, Emma Petiit and others who helped in the organising of the evenings.

We have had a number of jumble sales and bingo evenings. The booksale was a success and we shall repeat it.

Weekly circuits remains a mainstay of our income. We shall learn how our Treasurer Bob Taylor has reduced our running costs this year.

Gareth Holden made a successful application to the Enford Fund for £500 and is looking for matched funding. With the accumulation of some capital we hope to carry out recladding works planned for the year just gone.

Overall, the year has been a good one but we must aim to get more people involve with the Parish Hall so that we can carry out our aim to refurbish the building.

Treasurers report; See hand out attached

Voting in of Committee members;
Eligible members to vote are;
R Petitt, G Holden, B Taylor, K Knight as Committee members
Co opt members; P Bagwell, M Locke
Village organization members;
PCC
PC Jane Young
Youth Club B Carter
News letter
Village Hall
Football Club Ollie Stagg

Position	Candidate	Votes for	Votes against
Chairman			
Secretary			
Treasuer			
Committee			A 1 10 10
Committee			
Committee			
Committee			
Other Apointed Members;		à	
Enford FC rep			
Village Hall rep		7 17444	
Youth Club rep			
News Letter rep			
PC rep			
PCC rep			

AOB

Next AGM